
August 30, 2023

Happy Wednesday Serenades West Orange Friends and Family!

Hurricane Idalia officially made landfall at 7:45 am along the coast of 
Florida's Big Bend near Keaton Beach.

I stayed over at the community last night to ensure our residents were 
safe and were not in need of anything during the storm. We had a 
pajama popcorn party last night and luckily did not lose power, 
although if we did we have our generator ready to go in case we 
needed it.

Families are more than welcome to come visit as normal throughout 
the storm, please just drive safe. We have also partnered with many 
sitter/companion companies who will come out and spend time with 
your loved one as extra support during the storm. If you would like 
more information on those, please reach out to me directly
at kcollazo@serenadesbysonata.com

At your service,

Kristin Collazo
Executive Director
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